
www.manitowoccounty.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
Date: April 20, 2020 
 
Media Contact: Jon Reisenbuechler 683-5031 jonreisenbuechler@co.manitowoc.wi.us 
 
Due to Covid-19 precautions and the Governor’s Safer at Home Order, the 2020 Manitowoc County 
Hazardous Waste Clean Sweep program has been postponed until October 23 and 24. This was done to 
minimize risk for our workers, volunteers, contractors, and participants. The event was originally 
scheduled for May 15 and 16 as a means for households, farms, and qualifying businesses to safely 
dispose of unwanted chemicals. If you were planning on attending this event, please hold onto your 
chemicals until the fall collection. For complete information on the Clean Sweep program, visit our 
website at Manitowoccounty.com/recyclingcenter and select the Hazardous Waste link, or contact our 
main office at 683-4333.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.  
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